Are you choosing not to
immunizee¢

There are new rules you need to know.

We strongly encourage you to fully immunize your child,
but ultimately the decision is yours.

Effective January 1, 2015, changes to the school rules now
require parents/guardians to receive education from the local
health department prior to obtaining a certified waiver.
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During your appointment, a nurse or health educator will
n provide immunization education and answer your questions.

Waivers will not be accepted by the school unless
sighed and stamped by a local health department.

2\ A certified waiver will be provided to the parent/guardian to
1 give to the school.

It is important that you understand that even with a

waiver your child may be excluded from school during a
disease outbreak.
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To make an appointment for waiver education, call (517) 546-9850.
Don’'t wait until Summer! Appointments are limited.
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